Technology Report

November, 2011

This month in technology we have also worked on the following projects:

- Providing continued training in Mimio software and hardware issues.
- Setting up Read Naturally at OES and providing training.
- Setting up new copiers at OHS Heritage Building, OES Office, OHS Cafeteria, and OHS Band hall, and assisting teachers in connecting to those copiers to print and email from them.
- Publishing a weekly newsletter with information about technology and helpful websites.
- Repairing the OES lab downstairs.
- Reconfiguring/repairing one of the OES laptop carts for use with students.
- Working at OES with the principal and librarian on computer and networking issues.
- Assisting with marquee updates at OMS and OES.
- Assisting the College Readiness Coordinator with broadcasting financial aid and college preparation webinars for parents.
- Relocating and setting up classroom computers at OES.
- Setting up Avid 3 and Dual Credit students at OHS with Live@edu accounts
 which gives them email accounts and capability to access documents and
 share documents wherever they have internet access. This will soon be
 expanded to include all students in grades 7-12.
- Worked with 7th grade teachers at OMS in setting up Connected Tech classes on Learning.com. This is the curriculum for technology grades 6-8.
- Continued support of teachers as we prepare for training on elnstruction modules.
- Assist in upgrading Nutrikids software throughout the district.

We continue to assist teachers individually with questions/trainings on software they are using and integrating technology into their curriculum.